
L’École Secondaire

Oak Bay High
Feb 2, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students,

Here are some of the important dates for this week:

All week - Course planning begins. School Admin and Counsellors will be visiting second period classes

to help students in grades 9-11 through the process of choosing courses for next year.

Feb 7 -Team Planning. Regular classes do not begin until 9:55 am

Feb 9 -Semester one ‘Summary of Learning’ reports (Report cards) are sent home

For those of you who wish to connect with our daily announcements, please go to the following link:

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/

February is Black History Month

In February, British Columbians join Canadians across the country in celebrating the many achievements

and contributions of people of African descent. At Oak Bay High School, we have a number of learning

opportunities for students as we celebrate and recognize the history of Black people in Canada. For

information and opportunities in our area, please visit BC Black History Awareness Society – Our roots

run deep

From School Staff…

Thank-you to everyone who made the ‘Staff Appreciation’ event so wonderful. We are so fortunate to

work with such a wonderful community of students and families. Your food offerings were incredible

and so appreciated. Thank-you to the PAC for organising this event!

https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/
https://bcblackhistory.ca/
https://bcblackhistory.ca/


From PAC..

On behalf of the Oak Bay High School PAC, a HUGE thank you is extended to each and every one of you

who took the time out of your busy day to bring a delicious assortment of goodies for the staff

appreciation event. The staff were thrilled with the food and they were heard chattering about it

throughout their busy day. Thanks to you, the event was a resounding success and our amazing staff

truly felt appreciated!

From the Yearbook…

Don’t forget to pre-order your child’s yearbook. Copies will be limited and best to pre-purchase to make

sure you don’t go without. The deadline to order yearbooks is Feb 23. Please see the link for more info.

For those interested in having their baby picture included in the yearbook, please go to the following link

for more information.

Science Club…. For students in grades 9-11

The goal of this club is to provide opportunities and give experience to Oak Bay High’s students in the

sciences so that they may have a wider range of perspectives and knowledge, as well as planting into

them the seeds for a future career within the sciences. For those interested, please meet in room 223,

Mondays at lunchtime. To sign-up, scan the QR code…

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lF9QG_w740fs6U2UgWHN85eMF8RuDkSo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GHmEufBh8ckjpTTbPb3DIjqIycbEIzb7/view?usp=sharing



